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11 October 2018

Dear Jeremy,
We write to raise the issue of the disappearance of Jamal Khashoggi.

Clearly this is a very concerning case, with serious implications for the future of Saudi Arabia and her
relations with liberal democracies worldwide.

We support your comments on this case wholeheartedly, and agree that there must be full
transparency from all parties involved throughout the duration of any investigation.

The UK must call for a full and thorough investigation into the circumstances surrounding the
disappearance of Mr Khashoggi, and stand ready to support all authorities in their enquiries.

Yours sincerely,
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